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    ==Committee Requested== 
      Committee: Other Advisory/Sub-Committee 
      Specify which Advisory/Sub-Committee: Truck Route Sub-Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
      Name of Individual: Russel Hurst 
      Name of Organization: Ontario Agri Business Association 
 
      Contact Number:  
      Email Address: russel@oaba.on.ca 
      Mailing Address: 
      160 Research Lane, Suite 104 
      Guelph, ON N1G 5B2 
 
      Reason(s) for delegation request: OABA is a trade association 
      that represents the interests of companies who operate 
      country/terminal grain elevators, crop input centres and 
      livestock feed manufacturing facilities. I would like to share 
      our observations on the proposed Hamilton Truck Route Master plan 
      and its potential impacts on our members who both operate within 
      the Port, who transport agricultural commodities to/from the port 
      and the larger impacts on Ontario farmers who rely on the port. 
       
      Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
      Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
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